BDU

August 29, 2024

MARVIN D. NACIONALES
Zone 2 Purok Sambag,

Brgy. Lopez Jaena, Murcia,
Negros Occidental, Philippines

Dear Mr. Nacionales,

This is in connection with your requ for a statement of account for your

SAVINGS ACCOUNT with account number covering the pgriqd of JUNE 1,
2024 TO AUGUST 29, 2024. Please acknowledge receipt of the SOA consisting of 4 pages

including this letter, by signing on the conforme portion provided below.

Please ensure that the documents are properly safeguarded as these contain your sensitive
account information. Please be advised that BDO Unibank, Inc., in general, shall not be
responsible for the consequences arising from the loss or mishandling of these document in part
or in whole, or any information contained therein.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

@race G. Aves
Branch Head

Conforme:

Marvin D. Nacidnales

Client's Name and Signature

BDO Unibank is regulated by Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas https://www.bsp.gov.ph. For inquiries and
concerns. please visit any BDO branch nearest you, or call our BDO Contact Center at (+632)86318-000.
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